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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

The new regulations will be a definite disadvantage to forex traders and brokers, they will cause funds to be
transfers out of the US, jobs will be lost and peoples livelihood will be at stake, the US can hardly afford this right
now, I oppose these new regulations in the strongest possible terms.

Regards

Desmond

If freedom is outlawed, only outlaws will have freedom.


